OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

April 26, 2004

Mr. Walter Kosar
Neudeggergasse 14
A-1080 Wien
Austria

Dear Mr. Kosar,

Thank vou for the wonderful book, "Blode Briefe an g'scheite leut™. I appreciate your
generous and thoughtful gesture of good will.

It is a tremendous honor to serve as the Governor of California, and I am grateful for your
support.

Again, thank you for your kind gift. Please accept my best wishes for every future
success and happiness.

With warm regards,
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Arnold Schwarzenegger
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